
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 6 By Councillor McFarlane for answer 

by the Convener of the Culture and 
Communities Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 31 August 
2023 

   

Question  Can she respond to reports that Lifelong Learning Staff 

based at the Southbridge Resource Centre found out about 

the preliminary plans to long-lease the building in the press 

instead of being briefed ahead of the reports publication as 

was promised at a meeting of stakeholders? 

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 


